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- MEDIA ADVISORY - 

DEPUTY SECRETARY OF THE STATE TO 

RANDOMLY SELECT VOTING PRECINCTS TO 

HAVE PRIMARY RESULTS AUDITED  
 

Deputy Secretary of the State James Spallone will randomly select voting precincts 

to have results audited following the recent August 9 primary. Five percent of the 

polling precincts that use optical scan machines are subject to the audit, as 

prescribed by Connecticut General Statutes 9-320f. Those hand counted ballots 

will be matched against vote totals from optical scan machines.  

 

The event will be livestreamed on the Secretary of the State’s Facebook page.  

 

WHO:       Deputy Secretary of the State James Spallone 

WHEN:     Wednesday, August 24, 2016 at 1:30 p.m.  
 

WHERE:   Secretary of the State’s Office, Connecticut State Capitol, 210 Capitol 

Avenue, Suite 104, Hartford, CT 06106 
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